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Pneumatics 
This week, we 

attached the 
pneumatics to the 
robot so the drive 
train can function. 

Chairmen’s 
We are now finished with 

the picture collages we 
need to submit, and we 

have a tentative final draft 
of the essay. 

Drive Train for Comp Bot 
We tested the drive train in the 
hallway to make sure that it could 
switch from traction mode to the 
standard wheels. 

Sponsor Banner 
We began to make  
the sponsor banner that will be hung in our pit 
underneath the Neutrino banner. Hopefully, this 
banner will be able to be used year after year. 

Coming  Next  Week: Some of the team is travelling to the Iowa Scrimmage, and some are going 

  to the Science Center’s Women in Science event next Saturday. 

Arms and Shooter 
The arm and shooter 
were attached to the 
practice robot this week. 
It is all quickly coming 
together, which is good 
because we only have 
one more week!   


